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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Today is National Voter Registration Day, which is the nation’s biggest nonpartisan civic holiday. Today is 
a day devoted to getting every eligible American registered. In honor of National Voter Registration Day, 
our office recommends that voters check their registration early to avoid delays at their polling place. 

Voters in the city of Richmond can check their voter registration online at elections.virginia.gov/citizen-
portal.  If you don’t have computer access you can download a paper application at 
www.elections.virginia.gov/registration/voter-forms and return your completed application by utilizing 
one of the methods listed below. 

Email: voters may return their completed application via email at vote@rva.gov 

Fax: voters may fax their completed application to (804) 646-7848 

Mail: voters may also mail their completed application to The Office of Elections - PO Box 61037; 
Richmond, VA 23261 

Additionally, voters can register in-person at the Office of Elections at 2134 W. Laburnum Ave; 
Richmond, VA 23227. Our office hours are from 8:30 AM until 5:00 PM. 

The deadline to register to vote in-person and by mail before the General Election is 5:00 PM on October 
17th, 2022. You can register online on October 17th, 2022 until 11:59 PM. 

The General Election is on November 8, 2022. Early Voting begins on September 23rd and ends on 
November 5th.  

For more information please visit rva.gov/elections. 
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